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Date:  Oct. 26, 2021 

Recent Week(s): 
• Traffic signal bases, joint trench and 

water main work was completed within 
the 10th Street intersection. 

• The 10th Street intersection roadway 
subgrade was prepped and granular 
subbase was installed. 

• All Phase 1 joint utility trench work was 
completed. 

• The contractor began work on the fire 
table and masonry pier foundations 
within the 11th Street Plaza area.   

• 7th Avenue mainline pavement was 
poured. 

• The 12th Street intersection was backfilled, sod was placed, the pavement was painted, and 12th Street and 
the 1200 block of 7th Avenue opened to traffic!!  

 
This Week/Next Week: 
• Building entrance improvements will continue in the 1000 block of 7th Avenue. Sidewalk paving will continue 

around the 12th Street intersection and will begin in the 1000 and 1100 blocks of 7th Avenue. The contractor 
will coordinate with individual building owners during these improvements. Business access may be 
temporarily impacted during this work but will be restored as quickly as possible. 

• Storm sewer, gas and underground electrical work will continue in the 11th Street Plaza area and is nearly 
completed. Once this work is completed, subgrade preparation and granular subbase will begin in this area.    

• Roadway paving from 10th Street to 12th Street will continue. Roadway paving within the 10th Street 
intersection will begin as well.   

• Work on the masonry pier foundations will begin in the locations along 7th Avenue.   
• Traffic signal poles at the 10th Street intersection will be reinstalled. The traffic signal lights will be left off until 

the roadway is ready to open.  
 
Contact Information: 
Jacob Hahn; Assistant City Engineer   Brooke Prouty; Main Street Director & Business Liaison  
Ph: 319-743-6340     Ph: 319-743-4726  
Email: jhahn@cityofmarion.org   Email: brooke@marioncc.org 
 
24 Hour Emergency Contact: 
Darrell Lentner 
Rathje Construction Superintendent 
Ph: 319-389-7208 


